
 

 
 

 

 

 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 12th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students,  
 
Non-Uniform Day Friday 14th March  
 
The student leadership team is pleased to inform you that it has organised a non-uniform day to be 
held on the 14th of March 2025.  Every student is invited to wear their own clothes as well as 
bringing in a small donation of £1. 
 
This term we have asked that all donations go towards the Year 11 end of school prom. The student 
leadership team is trying to create a fun and memorable School Prom for the final send-off of the 
year group and so have been putting in efforts to fundraise. We understand that this does not 
necessarily affect the younger years, but we hope this will become our legacy and a tradition for our 
school each year and raise money for every Year 11 cohort.  
 
We ask that all students follow the same rules as usual for non-uniform days to ensure a smart look 
remains within the school. Everyone must bring their school bags fully equipped, including 
Chromebooks and pens, as well as full PE Kit (should you have PE on Friday). Cropped tops and 
ripped clothing are not permitted. 
 
We are asking that all students donate £1 on the day. This can be in cash or payment may be made 
on SCOPAY under the products section.  
 
Thank you for supporting our fundraising efforts. 
  
The Student Leadership Team 

 

 

 


